
Board of Senior Secondary Studies 
Student Forum 2019 

 

 

Do you want to be part of the student think tank for the 
ACT Senior Secondary System? 

Would you like to contribute? 

Are you keen to take on a leadership role in the student community? 
 

Consider applying for a place on the BSSS Student Forum for 2019. 
 

The BSSS are looking for up to two student representatives from each ACT college to represent the 
voices of young people. 

Excellent communication skills are required as well as a willingness to share and debate ideas. 

It is envisaged that there will be three student forums over the course of 2019 as well as the 
welcome celebration event. 

Students may also be asked on a voluntary basis to participate in supplementary focus groups or 
consultations around topics or issues relevant to curriculum and assessment in the senior secondary 
years. 

As with everything, students must reflect on their commitments and responsibilities in and beyond 
school before considering taking on new responsibilities – such as the forum. 

The initiative promises to be engaging and challenging for all participants with the opportunity to 
meet and work with students from across Canberra in a dynamic and challenging context. 

 

The proposed dates for 2019 are: 

• Welcome Celebration Thursday 16 May  4.00 pm ACT Legislative Assembly 

• Forum 1   Thursday 30 May  4.00 pm HBCTL 

• Forum 2   Wednesday 12 August 4.00pm HBCTL 

• Forum 3   Tuesday 22 October   4.00 pm HBCTL 

 

Students apply here: http://bit.ly/2UbaWyX 
 

Note: Applications will only be considered if they are completed in full and endorsed by the school. 
Nominations will close 12th April 2019. 

http://bit.ly/2UbaWyX

